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Trademark laws are government 
regulations of language, designs, 
and other types of expression used 
to communicate about the source of 
goods or services. Trademarks are 
also used by their owners and 
others to provide information 
about a product’s qualities, express 
ideas and opinions, and decorate 
products and their packaging.

In this presentation, I argue that 
the free expression right in the 
United States, Europe, Australia, 
New Zealand, and other countries 
imposes limits on what subject 
matter can qualify as a trademark. 
The free speech right should not just 
be invoked to limit the scope of 
trademark rights or remedies, or to 
strike down trademark registration 
laws that discriminate based on 
viewpoint.
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